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May 26, 2017 

Dear 5th Grade Students and Parents; 

On Thursday, May 25, 2017, the Lake Station School Board voted to move 

our 6th grade classes to Edison Junior High School beginning this coming school 

year.  This means your child (ren) will be moving to Edison Junior High for their 

6th grade year.   

Our goal is to make this transition for our students to Edison Junior High as 

smooth as possible.  In our efforts to do that, we will be sending information home 

by mail throughout the summer.  It is very important that you check with your 

child’s school to make sure they have your current address and phone number so 

you receive school information about next year.  We will also be putting 

information on our Lake Station School website and Facebook page.  You will be 

notified of a school open house where you and your 6th grader can tour the school, 

meet the principals, and learn about the new opportunities your child (ren) will 

have at Edison Junior High.  Opportunities like having art, music, library, Success 

Time, physical education, and participate in athletic programs if they choose in 

addition to having math, science, English, social studies, and other academic 

classes.  We are also reorganizing Edison Junior High so our 6th graders will have 

a designated wing all to themselves separate from our older students.  A priority at 

Edison is to provide a safe, supportive, and nurturing learning environment for all 

students, and this will continue to be our priority as our 6th graders join us at 

Edison Junior High School to become our newest Eagles!  

I know this move will cause some to be anxious, nervous, and excited about 

the new opportunities our 6th graders will have at Edison Junior High.  I am sure 

if we all work together with a positive attitude and present a positive outlook to our 

children, we can all make this change as smooth as possible.   

Sincerely,  

 

Dr. Thomas L. Cripliver, Ph.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 


